
 

 

 

 

February 13, 2012 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

 

David W. Danner  

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Re: Advice No. 11-03, Docket No. UE-112226 

 Update to Schedule 37 Avoided Cost Purchases from Cogeneration and 

Small Power Purchases 

Request for Extension of Time  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

PacifiCorp d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (“Company”) filed Advice No. 11-03 

on December 30, 2011 to revise the Company’s current avoided cost prices and Schedule 

37 to become effective on February 29, 2012.   

 

Based on discussions with Staff, the Company respectfully requests an extension of the 

proposed effective date of Schedule 37 from February 29 to April 1, 2012.  This 

extension is required to allow the Company the time to update forward price curves and 

complete additional analyses as discussed with Staff on February 13, 2012.  The 

Company will be submitting the updated filing no later than February 24, 2012.   

 

Staff has indicated to the Company that it supports this timeline.   

 

Please direct any questions to me at (503) 813-6043.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrea L. Kelly 

Vice President, Regulation 

 

 


